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Price, Wayne

From: Price, Wayne

Sent:  Thursday, April 29, 2004 10:50 AM
To: Prichard, Sharon

Subject: April 28.doc

April 29, 2004- File Maintenance by W Price and Sharon
Pritchard

Attention: Sharon Pritchard

Salty Dog Inc. BW-011 Moran well #1 API # 30-025-07374 located in Sec 20-Ts18s-
R38e 1650 FNL and 1650 FEL

This well was also assigned a new API # 30-025-35706 in 2002 or 2003. The reason for
the new number was the fact that the New Mexico Environment Department (EID) at one
time permitted these types of wells and did not issue API numbers and well files were
maintained in their permit system. When OCD regained authority on June 13, 1989 there
were probably no OCD well records for the wells in question.

History: Record review by Wayne Price showed that Salty Dog, Inc. made a Discharge
Plan proposal to EID to re-entered the old Moran well #1 API # 30-025-07374 located in
Sec 20-Ts18s-R38e 1650 FNL and 1650 FEL and complete as a brine well. The NMED
issued an Approved Permit DP-353 on April 08, 1985. A letter dated November 22,
1988 by New Tex Oil Co. (Nolan H. Brunson Jr.) requested plugging Bond cancellation
because the well was never re-entered. EID approves termination of DP Dec 06, 1988.

It is my understanding that you have cancelled the new API # 30-025-35706 and all
information pertaining to the brine well will be placed in the old well file API # 30-025-
07374.

I have attached the letters mentioned above so for your reference and Lawrence has put
them in the 30-025-07374 file.

Thanks for your help.

4/29/2004




